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                       Republic of the Philippines

                        PROVINCE OF CAGAYAN

                             Tuguegarao City
                OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR


March 20, 2008

Dear Mr. Arakaki:
Greetings from the Provincial Government of Cagayan!

We are very glad to inform you that we have now identified and selected the sister schools in the municipalities of Ballesteros, Aparri and Sanchez Mira and per your request. We did the selection with the help of the Department of Education which was led by Dr. Marietta Tumaneng, Schools Division Superintendent of the province of Cagayan.

The following are the identified schools:
Ballesteros:           Ballesteros Central School
                              Ballesteros National High School

Aparri:                   Aparri East Central School
                              Aparri East National High School

Sanchez Mira:      Namuac-San Andres Elementary School
                             Sanchez Mira National High School

We are now in the process of coordinating with the various local government units and schools regarding your visit. We are also closely coordinating with Mayor Delfin Ting.
We have sent letters to Ms. Chulet Paco, Mr. Don Alvarez and Rep. Lynn Finnegan inviting them to visit Cagayan. Ms. Paco have replied to us that final plans for your visit in Cagayan has not yet been finalized. We would like to know soonest your final schedule so we can now arrange your visits in the various municipalities. 

We are very grateful for all your efforts. We look forward to your visit. 

Thank you and please keep in touch.

Mabbalo,

ATTY. ALVARO T. ANTONIO

Governor

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

Capitol Hills, Tuguegarao City

Telephone Nos. (078) 846-7556


